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Partners in Campus Business Operations
CFS and Finance Data Warehouse

Sent On behalf of:  Financial Systems Operations

Hello Campus Community,

PeopleSoft Finance (CFS) will be upgraded on Monday, November 21. To accommodate the 
upgrade process, the CFS system will be down at 5:00 PM on Friday, November 18, and 
throughout the weekend. The look will be slightly different but intuitive to follow. Favorites will 
be copied to the upgraded version of CFS, and breadcrumbs will be back on the NavBar.

Finance Data Warehouse (FDW) will move to Oracle Analytics Cloud (OAC) beginning
on Wednesday, November 16. There is no planned downtime to move to OAC FDW. Although 
OAC FDW will run in parallel with the current OBIEE FDW, it is recommended to begin using the 
new OAC FDW. Favorite customizations will be copied over once on Wednesday, November 16. If 
you add a new favorite customization to the current OBIEE FDW, you will have to manually add 
that customization to the new OAC FDW.

Please email FSO@csusm.edu with any questions.

Thank you,
The FSO Team
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